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Comment Letter #27 

From: Collette Lee <colletteleesells@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 12:55 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Cc: Gale Hammons <ghammons5@msn.com> 
Subject: Rethink this unreasonable position that hurts Californians 
 

The 48 newly proposed emission “control measures.”  All need to be 

abolished due to the impossibility of compliance. How  is it possible to 

reduce emissions when 

 
 

As stated in recent article”Meeting the standard would require reducing 
emissions of nitrogen oxides (NOx) by 71% more than all our current rules 

and regulations will achieve. “The only way to achieve the required NOx 
reductions is through extensive use of zero emission technologies across all 

stationary and mobile sources,” the executive summary states, but what the 

AQMD is allowed to regulate “accounts for less than 20 percent of NOx 
emissions.” 

 
 

That being said why would you penalize the average worker through 

requirements that are impossible to be met. 

 
 

Lawmakers help us 

 
 

Sincerely  

 
 

Collette Lee 
 

 
 
Collete Lee 
 


